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REVISED - Temporary Closure of
Western Avenue in Geneva

August 14, 2024 - Starting Monday, August 19th through Sunday, September 29th,
Western Avenue in Geneva will be closed at the intersection of Fabyan Parkway to give
crews room to safely expedite pavement removal and replacement for this portion of the
project, weather dependent.  Local roads and Western Ave north of the intersection will
remain open to local traffic and school buses.  Detour routes around the road closure will
be clearly marked for drivers.
 
Emergency vehicles will continue to have access to north Western Avenue throughout the
construction. Passenger vehicles are prohibited from using any Emergency Access areas
reserved for emergency vehicles. 

Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects.

http://kdot.countyofkane.org/Pages/Traffic-Alerts.aspx
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=cbce2b2c-c7a5-48fd-ade5-4b545be891a8


Motorists should expect delays while traveling through the work areas, consider alternate routes and
expect additional commute time. Motorists are asked to reduce their speed, watch for construction
workers and vehicles entering and leaving the site and obey flaggers and traffic control devices. It is
illegal to talk or text on a cell phone while driving.
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